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August 6, 2009

Office of the Mayor
Michael J. Neitzke

Ms. Carrie M. Lewis, Superintendent
Milwaukee Water Works

Municipal Building, Room 409

841 North Broadway

Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Ms. Lewis:

This letter is intended to formally request the City of Milwaukee's cooperation in placing the City
of Greenfield’s name and logo on a Milwaukee Water Works water tower located at South 88"
Street and West Waterford Avenue in Greenfield.

We would like to place our name and logo on two sides of the water tower. | have attached a
two-color design. Assuming the water tower is painted white, the word “Greenfield” should b
painted in black and the underlining stripe in burgundy red. It is our intention to pay the
incremental cost of specifying and painting the name and logo on the water tower as part of your
2010 project. The incremental cost can be established by alternate bid. Greenfield would be
responsible for maintaining the name and logo paint between routine water tower painting.

Thank you for this opportunity to resume a local tradition and feature Greenfield’s name on this
local landmark once again. | appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,
CITY OF GREENFIELD

ichael J. Neitz
Mayor

Attachment

Cc: Richard J. Sokol, Director of Neighborhood Services
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Milwaukee Water Works

7325 W. Forest Home Avenue - Greenfield, Wl 53220







